
130 East Main Street

Rochester, NY 14604

800.398.3029

February 10, 2023

Dear Valued CGI Client,

Kindly be advised that the City of Chattanooga has recently notified us that, due to a

misrepresentative newspaper article in the Chattanooga Times Free Press, the city is having

second thoughts about  the Program of which you are a valued participant.

CGI has been working with cities, counties, chambers of commerce, Better Business Bureaus,

Non-Profit civic organizations and many other community organizations and local  businesses for

over thirty years.  We have 300 employees working with our clients nationwide to continue our

quest to enable local “Main Street” businesses to compete with online enterprises and

international franchises.

We have already done a lot of the work in producing the videos and providing services for the

city and our business clients.  We will fight to continue the program.  In the meantime, we will be

working with outside counsel to take appropriate legal action to enforce our agreement with the

city.”

Thank you for your support of the Community Video Program.

CGI DIGITAL

Robert Forys, President of Sales


